
ALL ARE WELCOME!   
 Adult Choir-The adult choir is open to 9th grade 
students- adults with a desire to sing and help 
lead the assembly in sung prayer.  Rehearsals are 
Thursdays, 6:30-8:30pm, and a half hour before 
liturgies scheduled.  The adult choir sings at one 
mass per weekend, and special liturgies through-
out the year. 
Music Ministry programs  
Cantors-The Cantor program is for soloists to help 
lead the assembly and encourage acƟve parƟcipa-
Ɵon in sung prayer.  Rehearsals are as scheduled.  
 
Instrumentalists- Any instrumentalist with a desire 
to parƟcipate in worship, please contact the music 
office. Rehearsals are as scheduled.  
ResurrecƟon Choir-This chorus is open to all pa-
rishioners who wish to sing for funeral or memori-
al liturgies for those buried from the St. Thomas 
community.  Rehearsals are one half hour before 
the liturgy begins.   
If you have any quesƟons, or would like more in-
formaƟon, please call the Music Office:  734 427-
1533 or email: 
  PShafer@thomastheapostle.org. 
Paul Shafer, Music Director 


